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Welcome back to everyone returning from 

their Christmas and New Year holidays, 

here’s hoping for an equally successful 

semester as the first. 

Unfortunately it’s that time of the year again 

when the Edinburgh climate starts affecting 

out tennis sessions. Make sure you check the 

Facebook page for updates before setting off 

for a session as any cancellations will be 

posted on there. We will try our best to 

continue the full coaching programme, even 

the snow didn’t stop a busy cardio tennis 

session on Wednesday! 

Socials- 

January has already seen two big tennis 

socials. First on the calendar was the ‘Grand 

Slam Flat Crawl’. It was great to see new 

faces getting to know the regular members of 

our club. If you can’t remember much of the 

night, our social sec Tatty has helpfully 

immortalised your antics on paper by writing a 

Facebook social report. You might want to 

check your name doesn’t feature! 

The second social was the Sports Union Ball. 

Always promising to be one of the biggest 

nights of the sporting calendar, this year didn’t 

disappoint. El presidente himself did us all a 

favour by winning a competition entitling us to 

discounted next day Snax breakfasts!!  
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Club Contacts 
 

Coordinator: David Steers: david.steers@ed.ac.uk 
 

Secretary: Trishala Chari: eultc1@gmail.com 

To look forward to in the coming months… 
 
NEXT SOCIAL!!! 
Name: EULTC does A Question of Sport 

Location: 56 North 

Date: Wednesday 11th February 

Description: Name says it all really! The BBC 

sport website is a good source of revision ;) 

 

DAVIS CUP!!! 
We know a vast amount of EULTC club 

members have managed to get tickets for the 

Davis Cup in March. Our very own Romilly 

Smith was featured in the BBC one advert 

advertising the event! 

 

CROATIA TOUR!!! 
May’s trip to Croatia was extremely popular. 

Well done to everyone who managed to 

secure a place, and commiserations to those 

who just missed out, there’s always next year! 

For those who managed to secure a place, 

you should have received a confirmation email 

and paid your £110 deposit. Please message 

the club ASAP if this has not happened. 

 

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS!!! 

Make sure you have entered this year’s club 

championships. The tournament is open to 

EVERYONE, all you need to be is an LTA 

member (which is free to sign up for!). Find 

sign up details on the Facebook page. 

BUCS Competition- 
A selection of Edinburgh’s top team players 

descended on Leeds to take part in the BUCs 

qualifying tournament. Unfortunately none of 

our players made it through the three rounds 

of qualifying to make it through to the main 

draw, however some excellent tennis was 

played and confidence within the team has 

been boosted moving forward. Read the full 

match report on our website: 

 

https://uoetennis.wordpress.com/2015/02/04/

bucs-individual-qualifying-leeds-2015/ 

Photo of the month! 

Our cardio tennis group training in sub zero 

conditions!! #getinspired 
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